


14 October 2012 

Dear Ms. Heba El-Serafy, 

Head of Listed Companies Division, EGX 

In reference to your letter dated 14 October 2012 concerning the travel ban and asset freeze 
issued against Dr. Ibrahim Kamel and his sons, we would like to inform you that Dr. Ibrahim 
Kamel is not a board member at the Egyptian Resorts Company (ERC).  
 
It is important to note that Kato Investment, which Dr. Kamel serves as Chairman of the Board, 
holds an 11.96% stake in ERC.  
 
It is also noteworthy that Mr. Mohamed Ibrahim Kamel continues to perform his duties in his 
capacity as Chief Executive Officer (CEO) of ERC unimpeded. We shall notify you of any 
developments in relation to this.  
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